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Admin Team Message 
Wishing a very Happy New Year to all our Hudson families! May the arrival of this new year bring into your life many 

more smiles, opportunities, and joys. With the beginning of a new year, we have a staffing change to announce.  Mrs. 

Dawson has decided to retire effective January 1, 2024. We wish her all the best in retirement. Please join me in 

welcoming Ms. Alayna Scramstad to Hudson as the new Physical and Health Education teacher. 

 

January Calendar  
January 2024 

SUNDAY  MONDAY  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  SATURDAY  

31 
New Year’s Eve 

1 
Kwanzaa Ends 

New Year’s Day 

2 

  
3 

Winter Break 
Students not in 

attendance  

4  5  6  

7 
 

8 

School  
Re-opens 

 

9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 

Release the 

Rhythm 
 

18 19 20 

21 22 

ProD Day 
Students not in 

attendance 

23 24 

Pizza Order  

Cut-off 
 

25 

PAC Meeting 

*6:30pm in the 
library 

26 27 

28 29 30 31 

Pizza Day 

 

1 2 3 

PAC Information 
The next Parent Advisory Council meeting will be on Thursday, January 25th at 6:30pm in-person in the library. All 

Hudson parents/guardians are welcome! Please check the PAC website for more information on updates. hudsonpac.ca 
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